F.C.S.A

REGISTRAZION NO: 20120627

Mr N Jordaan Pr Eng P O Box 68574 HIGHVELD 0169

nieljordaan@gmail.com

Dear Mr Jordaan

04 December 2012

## REGISTRATION AS A PROFESSIONAL ENGINEER IN TERMS OF THE ENGINEERING PROFESSION ACT, 2000 (ACT 46 OF 2000)

It is with pleasure that you are hereby informed that your application has been successful and that Council has resolved to register you as a Professional Engineer in terms of the Engineering Professions Act, 2000 on **04 December 2012**.

You should acquaint yourself with all the provisions of the enclosed Act and rules, with particular reference to the Code of Professional Conduct, which will in future be applicable to you.

In accordance with Section 21(1)(a) of the Engineering Profession Act, 2000 (Act No. 46 of 2000), you are entitled to use the title "Professional Engineer", and to indicate your profession or make it known by using the abbreviation "Pr. Eng." (Pr. Ing), after your name. Council would appreciate your making regular use of this abbreviation which, in accordance with protocol, takes precedence over all other titles, with the exception of an "Official Mark of Honour" awarded by any Government, eg. "OBE" or "MBE".

Registration as a professional engineer is an honour and recognition of one's professional status in engineering. It is important, as a professional person, to demonstrate your identification with the ideals of the profession, and particularly those of your peers in the engineering team. It is therefore recommended that you consider becoming a member of an appropriate "Vocational Body", which, in your situation, looks after the collective interests of professional engineers. Details regarding vocational bodies' addresses appear in Appendix A.

You also have a responsibility to improve your knowledge of recent developments in your field of engineering. The propensity to continue one's development in one's area of specialisation is recognised as a mark of a professional and is a legal requirement by ECSA as detailed in the enclosed CPD Policy. You are required to renew your registration in five year cycles by providing ECSA with details of your CPD as indicated in the policy.

In addition it is recommended that you also consider becoming a member of a recognised professional engineering institute active in the branch of engineering appropriate to your professional environment. Addresses of the recognised professional engineering institutes also appear in Appendix A.

Confirmation of membership of any of the recognised bodies mentioned in Appendix A will entitle you to a concession on your annual fee payable to ECSA.

An invoice/statement reflecting the *annual fee* now payable by you for the current financial year will soon be forwarded to you. A certificate of registration will also be mailed to you under separate cover within four to six weeks.

Council would like to extend its heartiest congratulations on your registration as a Professional Engineer.

Yours-sincerely

Terri Juries

Registration Officer